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Balsall Parish Council and Berkswell Parish Council have once again collaborated in response to this latest Local Government Boundary Review
consultation to ensure we have a consistent view.

Berkswell Parish Council’s comments on the latest questions raised in respect of the Balsall and Berkswell Ward as follows:

1. Does the proposed ward reflect the local communities.

Yes. The ward comprises the entirety of Balsall Parish and Berkswell Parish alongside Barston and therefore reflects the interdependency
between Balsall Parish and Berkswell Parish. We are grateful that our response to the last consultation has been reflected in this outcome and
believe this will be to the benefit of our local communities.

2. How do you think the proposals can be improved.

We are happy with the proposals and have no further comment to make.

3. Is the name of the proposed ward right?



Berkswell Parish Council believes the name Balsall and Berkswell Ward is right and more accurately reflects the communities within the ward
than the previous name.
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